
Building Inspections - Re: **Issued Permit** 40 Waterville St 

Jay, we apologize, but due to a computer error in our system, this permit was shown to be ready to issue, and it 
was not.  On 10/1, somehow, the system changed this permit to a fast track permit and it skipped the required 
reviews.  We apologize for any inconvenience, however, this permit has NOT been issued yet.  

>>> Building Inspections 10/7/2015 4:15 PM >>>
Here is your issued permit. Thank you.
NOTE: One set of printed approved construction documents shall be kept at the site of work 
and shall be open to inspection by building officials. (Section 107.3.1 of the Maine Uniform 
Building and Energy Code (MUBEC).

NOTE:  Your approved plans will be sent under separate e-mail.

From: Building Inspections
To: jay.arla@gmail.com
Date: 10/8/2015 8:11 AM
Subject: Re: **Issued Permit** 40 Waterville St
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